TODAY Sunday 19t February

9.45am Meetings for toddlers, children & teenagers
10.15am Prayers in the Prayer Room
11.00am Morning Worship
with Divisional Leaders Majors lan & Jean Harris
5.00pm Word on the Third with Colin & Nicola including

Junior Soldiers & Youth who will meet separately

THE COMING WEEK IN OUR SUITE OF BUILDINGS

Monday 20t February

6.00pm Rainbows

6.30pm Brownies

7.45pm Cell Group at the Hall
Tuesday 21st February

9.30am Parent & Toddlers

10.00am Cell Group at the Hall with Pat & Arnold Tilling
6.45pm Young People’s Band Practice
8.00pm Senior Band Practice
Wednesday 22nd February

9.30am Baby Song

3.30,5.30 & 7.30pm Slimming World

8.00pm Cell Group at the Hall with Linda & Kelvin
Thursday 23rd February

10.30am “Meet & Greet”

12.30pm Lunch Club

2.00pm Friendship Club

6.45pm Singing Company Practice (Junior Choir)
8.00pm Songster Practice (Senior Choir)

Friday 24t February

9.30 & 11.30am Slimming World

6.00pm Friday Club

Saturday 25t February

10am-12pm Coffee Morning

Sunday 26 February

9.45am Meetings for toddlers, children & teenagers
10.15am Prayers in the Prayer Room

11.00am Morning Worship with Colin & Nicola
2.30pm Community Care Ministries at Deerhurst
5.00pm Go Forth in Worship led by Colin & Nicola
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When you are the neediest, He is the most sufficient.

When you are completely helpless, He is the most helpful.
When you feel totally dependent, He is absolutely dependable.
When you are the weakest, He is the most able.

When you are the most alone, He is intimately present.
When you feel you are the least, He is the greatest.
When you feel the most useless, He is preparing you.
When it is the darkest, He is the only Light you need.
When you feel the least secure, He is your Rock and Fortress.
When you are the most humble, He is most gracious.
When you can’t, He can.

When we PRAY,

God hears more
than we say,

answers nmoire

4 than we ask,
gives more
than we imagine...

in His own time & His own way.

Marc Willetts. Corps Sergeant Major (07808 730706) marckay83 @gmail.com ‘




EVENTS BULLETIN: d

Women’s World Day of Prayer Friday 3¢ March.

We will be hosting a meeting in our own Hall at Zpm led by Nicola.
To help with catering, please let us know if you are going to attend.
There’s also a meeting at Mangotsfield United Reformed Church at 7.30pm.

Fun puzzles and challenges
forallages
Are you feeling “quizzical”?!

STAPLE HILL
SALVATION ARMY
HAUL

TEAM CHALLENGES OF VARYING
DIFFICULTY — CAN YOUR TEAM HANDLE

STAPLE HILL BAND

OF THE SALVATION ARMY

THE HAUL?
SATURDAY 11™ MARCH Presents Our Annual
6 PM Band League Concert

YOUTH FUNDRAISER
REFRESHMENTS PROVIDED
ACTIVITIES FOR ALL AGES AND ABILITIES

Friday 17t March | 7.30pm
TICKETS: £5 (U16s: Free)
Call Brian on 0117 976 1535 or

e
TICKETS a‘.‘v <) (FREE FOR KIDS) Chris on 07841 511450 to get yours!
SEE TASH, PHIL OR ANY OF THE YOUTH FOR Broad Street, Staple Hill, BS16 5LN
TICKETS www.staplehillsa.uk

The Salvation Army is a church and registered charity No. 214779

Youth Fund Raiser: “HAUL” Saturday. Team challenges of varying
difficulties. This is an evening for everyone, not just the young. It is a social
event for everyone to help us enjoy each other’s company and to raise money
to help fund our work with our teenagers. They are not just the ‘Army of the
Future’but a very important & integral part of the ‘Army of Today. ’ Please see
Tash & Phil or the Youth for more information & tickets.

The Band League Concert is for anyone who buys a ticket! If you are a
member of the Band League, remember your subscriptions are due. If you're
not yet a member & would like to know more, then please see Brian Usher.

Easter is a while off, but make a note of the dates in your diary: Palm Sunday
is 9th April with special events on Monday 10% to Thursday 13t evenings
(Craft Evening, Film Night & a Passover Meal are some of the ideas I've
heard!), a Good Friday Meeting on the 14t at 11am (The Band will be outside
the Hall BEFORE the Service playing as we give away Hot Cross Buns). The
week will culminate with Easter Sunday Worship on the 16t April at 11am
followed by a Fellowship Meal. Oh, and there’s a Wedding at the Hall on
Easter Saturday 15t April!! A great week for us to share fellowship together
but also what a great opportunity to bring your family & friends. Just saying.

KENYA TRUST BULLETIN:

Although the Senior Band will be at Risca on Saturday night 25t March
presenting a Festival of Music, if you are not going but would like something
to do, then why not go to a Fund Raising Concert at the Easton Salvation Army
Hall at 7pm. The Special Guests are ‘Muzaria’ - a vocal group formed by
Darren Bartlett of Salvacosta fame. Tickets are £5 available from Christine
Bryant 01275 857058 or 07773 166 264. See Hilton for more information.

UKRAINE BULLETIN:

Mary & Margaret would like to thank all those who attended the Fundraising
Dinner last Saturday & for those who made donations. They were able to
raise a further £615 to help them be part of the ‘Vision of Hope Mission’ to
the Ukraine with the Winton Corps. See Mary & Margaret for more details.

LOST AND STILL NOT FOUND BULLETIN:

Still not found the missing primary table and new wipe clean table cloth .........

FELLOWSHIP BULLETIN:

Many of our fellowship have family who live away from Bristol, so not easy
when they are unwell. Margaret Boxells dad Cyril Chadwick has been unwell.

Remember Me: Irene Ackerman, Molly Angle, Ray & Mary Brown. Doreen
Butland, Ruth & Tom Cable, Nancy Cryer, Brenda & Geoffrey Driscoll, Joyce &
Gwen Lear, David & Shirley Nokes, Catherine Read, Madge Rickards, Valerie
& Peter Scott, Francis & Ruth Shepherd, John & Olive Sheppard.

Some great work is still going on developing the rooms behind the platform
& on the land behind the Annex. But we must ALL continue to look after all
our suite of buildings God has blessed us with. Our Hall Cleaner Mary
Bateman is on holiday this week. We would be grateful if everyone could
ensure they clean up after anything they do at the hall this week & that we all
give extra diligence to our tidiness. - ‘cause it is next to Godliness!



